
 
From: elizabeth farr [mailto: ]  
Sent: 10 May 2018 18:00 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 

 
I have read in our local paper of the proposed stopping up of Princes Parade in Hythe prior 
to the proposed development. I feel very strongly that any inconvenience suffered by the 
prospective developers is considerably outdone by the inconvenience to local people who 
use this route for getting to and from work, myself included. And people avoiding the busy 
main road and roadworks. 

Confidence in Folkestone and Hythe District Council (Shepway before £10,000 rebranding) 
is at an all time low. The moving of parking meters (another £10,000) weeks after they were 
installed did not help. This planning application has not been approved yet and the 
opposition is large. This area has seen 1000 homes built in West Hythe with a further 12,000 
to follow at Otterpool Garden village. It is nonsensical to think the local infrastructure can 
cope. Business in Hythe will not profit as there is already nowhere to park. 

I think this would be a wrong decision, will be massively unpopular and will also alert people 
who are not already aware of the proposed plans. More opposition. Democracy? 

We wait to hear. 

Liz Farr 
Get Outlook for Android 
 

 




